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False Dues Increase Rumors

To all members:

Over the last couple of weeks I have received telephone and other contacts from
members inquiring as to an increase in union dues. Apparently certain
individuals with nefarious motives have started this rumor for the unworthy
purpose of stirring up discontent on the workfloor.

I assure all members that there has been no increase in local dues during my
administration; the last time there was an increase was several years ago during
the prior administration, when the membership approved the increase during a
membership meeting. Only when you get a contractual increase in pay will you
see an increase in your dues, which is in accordance with the APWU National
Constitution.

I trust this clears up any confusion as to your union dues.

In Union Solidarity,
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